Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: BACS contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. What software you are currently using to facilitate BACS payments & what is the date of the renewal for this contract?
2. How much you are paying annually for this contract, and where do you advertise for this tender?

Answer:

This data is exempt from release as it is accessible elsewhere under section 21 of the FOI Act.  
All of the above information is already in the public domain as per below:

1. Please search ‘BACS’  at this link Contracts - June 2024 — Leicester Open Data
2. Please use this link Explore — Leicester Open Data to search for the supplier.

3. All contracts are advertised using this link Do business with us (leicester.gov.uk)
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

